
Dear Parents, 
 
Some children in our district depend on the school lunch and may struggle for food during this 
long break. The Bellbrook Sugarcreek Family Resource Center is here to help. 
 
If you need food,​ clothing, or to consult with our social worker, please come visit us on 
Wednesdays from 10am-2pm. You can also email or call to schedule an appointment for 
another day or time. We can bring food out to your car if you would like to stay isolated. We will 
likely be open additional days over break so please ​follow us on facebook​ so you know when 
we are open.  
 
If you would like to donate food or toiletries​, we would greatly appreciate it. We are currently 
out of laundry detergent, dishwasher detergent, shampoo, conditioner, and cereal. We have 
enough green beans to last a lifetime. There is a donation box outside the front door of the 
Family Resource Center.  
 
Please join ​our email list​ and follow us on ​Facebook​ so you can be alerted about volunteer 
opportunities, events, and community needs that arise. Thank you. 
 
Wash your hands and stay healthy! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Annie Pryor 
Food Pantry Manager 
 
Bellbrook Sugarcreek Family Resource Center 
51 South East Street 
Bellbrook Ohio 45305 
 
(937) 848-3810 
annie@bsfrc.org 
https://www.facebook.com/BSFRC/ 
Join Email List 
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